
To whom it concerns,
I am opposed to this HB 2543.  As a citizen of Oregon, I find it appalling that a group of our elected officials continue to work hard to 
negate my rights as a law-abiding, tax-paying honest family man with this HB 2543 and similar Bills.  I strongly urge an absolute NO 
vote on this ill attempt on my rights. 


